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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

26th January, 1959
Dear Sirs,

m.s."ELDAKEN"

I acknowledge your memorandum of the 19th
January and note the vegsel is laid up, also
that all outstandinge surveys will be dealt with
before recommissioning,

I think it well to point out that the vessel
will become due for Special Survey at the end of
April next and the Owners' attention should be
drawn to this inspection,

Yours faithfully,
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